
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 06 March 2024 

via ‘Teams platform’ 

• We had a very constructive meeting with 10 committee members attending. 

• The minutes were approved for the meeting held on 06 February 2024. 

• Come and Join Us - There are still a few 2024 rallies that require rally 

officers (please contact our Rally Secretary or any other committee 

member if you are interested). 

• The treasure reported that the 2023 accounts have been submitted to the 

Auditors, to be prepared for the end of the financial year. 

• Please note! Because of banking limitations, we are no longer accepting 

Cheques for West Hant’s rallies. Please pay by BACS in advance. 

• Ongoing activity and discussions regarding the West Hants 60th 

Anniversary at Little Metlands in August.  This Rally is filling fast, so if you 

hope/intend to attend, you are advised to book ASAP, as other Centre’s are 

now able to and are starting to book this event. Over 70% full now. 

• There are 3 full days of varied entertainment planned and there will be 

some food available, Bacon Baps on Saturday and Sunday morning and 

Sausage and Chips in the evening which you can order and pay for on 

arrival (further details will follow nearer the time). 

• February Newsletter has been circulated and the March Newsletter is in 

production, so please send the Editor (Emma) any articles for inclusion in 

this month’s issue.  

• Our face book page is continuously monitored – please remember to keep 

your West Hampshire membership up to date. 

• The 2025 Rally program is taking shape, surveying new sites is ongoing, so 

we can bring some new venues on board for everybody to enjoy. 

• Our Secretary, Treasurer and Social Media Manager (Emma) took part in 

regional workshops/forums, this month, to exchange ideas with other 

centres etc. 

• Our brilliant “Youth Section” is to continue to raise money, this year, for 

their adopted charity, CICRA. They raised over £1700 last year! Their first 

2024 rally is in April, check it out, they are always inspirational weekends. 

 
Mike Firmager – Chairman – chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk – 07976 825051 

mailto:chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk

